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Notice of Relocation 
 
We are pleased to announce that Tokyo Kyodo Accounting Office (“Tokyo Kyodo”) together with 
its associated Tokyo Kyodo group offices will relocate to the following address, effective on 
November 5, 2024. 
 

 
1. New address 

24th floor,Marunouchi Eiraku Building, 1-4-1 Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 
*Our telephone numbers and fax numbers will remain unchanged. 
 

2. Effective Date 
November 5, 2024 
 

3. Our staff in charge will contact you separately should we require any action from your 
organization in connection with our relocation. 

 
 

We thank you for your support over the years and look forward to seeing you at our new location.  
 
 

*For inquiries regarding this matter, please contact our email address below: 
Tokyo Kyodo Accounting Office/Relocation Project Contact Personnel 
Email: info@tkao.com 
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